
 

 

May,  2014 

By The Pond 

Well spring, or should I say summer, has 

finally arrived. Bout time too. We just got 

back from the Middle Ga Koi Show. It was a 

good show with some really nice large fish 

in the competition. Brett and Liz Wilson won 

it with a beautiful and huge Kohaku. Diane 

Giangrande took reserve grand champ in 

the long fin division with a very nice 

6" shusui that beat many much larger 

entries. Congrats to her. You can see this 

fish on Saturday as she will be picking it up 

then.  

  

Speaking of Saturday, everyone should plan 

on coming out to Flatrock Koi and enjoying 

a day of Koi. They just got in 4,500 tosai (1 

year old) from Japan. There are longfins, 

metallics from Kase, goshiki and ginrin from 

Koda, and others to choose from. Probably 

be a pond pull or two, some tosai in there 

that no one has seen yet. The meeting is at 

2pm but many people will be there earlier. 

Should be a great time. 

  

 

 

 

 

Show preparation is under way and if 

anyone would like to get in on the planning 

and execution of the many projects that 

make up a show, please let me know. 

JoANN and I need all the help we can 

get...... 

  

That's all for now. See ya Saturday! 

  

Gary 

 

Financial Report 

Ron Scott is away on vacation, Financials will be 

updated next month. 

Membership Information 

Please welcome Ami Philips, Peggy Ferguson 

and Mark Warner.   

Meeting Information 

Hosted by Flat Rock Koi 

Executive Board meets at 1pm 

General Membership at 2pm 

 


